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Dear Georgia-Registered Neutrals,

I am delighted to share with you the news that Tracy Johnson has been selected as the new Executive Director of the Georgia Office of Dispute
Resolution (please see the link to the press release above).

Many of you know and respect Tracy from her 17 years as Program Director for the Sixth Judicial Administrative District ADR Program. She brings to
the Office not only her vast experience in the court-connected ADR field, but also a deeply held commitment to serve the needs and interests of all
stakeholders in our ADR community  neutrals, court programs, trainers, and the courts. We are truly fortunate to have Tracy back with us in ADR. I
know the Office will be in excellent hands.

Starting late June, Tracy will take over the day-to-day duties of the office, as well as primary responsibility for most projects and programs, including a
strategic plan designed to raise our court-connected ADR system to the next level of excellence. I am very much looking forward to working with Tracy
and the Commission on projects that they feel make the best use of my experience.

Please join me in congratulating Tracy and welcoming her in her new leadership role!

Best wishes,

Shinji

Shinji Morokuma, Program Director
Office of Court Professionals
Administrative Office of the Courts
244 Washington St. SW
Suite 300
Atlanta, GA 30334
404-463-3808
678-222-4671 (fax)
shinji.morokuma@georgiacourts.gov

 

  Share This Publication

Please forward this newsletter to anyone who might be interested in ADR in Georgia courts.  Forward it just as you would any other e-mail.  If folks who
are not registered neutrals want to receive the newsletter free of charge, they can submit their e-mail addresses in the subscription box at the bottom
right of the home page of our website. And sending us feedback is easy  just reply to this e-mail as you would any other e-mail.  We want to hear from
you !
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